Tuesday, November 19, 2019

PTO Meeting

Science Night

Science Night-Mrs. Turner

Science and Engineering Fair Presentation (information can be found at Brevard
Schools website under Science tab Grades 4-6 only)

Now can create a project (engineering mechanics and design), coding/computers,
and regular science fair trial/error components.

Looking for Parents who have a science or engineering background who would like to
help judge the science fair.

January final projects due, February school science fair judging, March will be District
Fair.

President- Tanya Folson

Cookies and Cocoa sign up genius will be going out.
Spanish Club sign up genius will be going out.

Donations for Fleece

Vice President Report- Danielle Shiflett

Box tops profit from January $466.40

You can now scan receipts to earn money for our school by downloading an app for
Box Tops. Can put receipts in PTO mailbox if you don’t have the app or smartphone.

Sign up genius for Morning Mile, still need more volunteers Monday, Wednesday, and
Friday 8:00-8:30. Hoping to open more days if we can get more volunteers

We received the Publix Grant for the 6th grade trip to the KSC. PTO contributed as
well making the trip FREE for all 6th graders.

Art to Remember profit of $333.05



Tuesday, November 19, 2019
Treasurers Report-Diana Hernandez

* $1,267.47 current balance

¢ Pennies for PTO will be sent home in an email soon.

Principal Report- Mrs. Turner
» Newsletter will go home next week for December.

* Rave $350 in donations, everything is paid for, just waiting for the set up.

Teacher’s Report- Ms. Hays

» Thank you PTO for an awesome Red Ribbon Week.

» 6th grade went to the KSC and loved the space shuttle simulation

» 5th graders are working on fractions and colonies

» 3rd & 4th graders are working on division/multiplication and engineering project
* Room 7- reading “What was the First Thanksgiving”, addition and subtraction

* Room 8-studying native Americans

» Kindergarten- high frequency words, phonics

» Computers- working on Moby Max. Program can be done at home.

Concerns/Questions/Raffle
» Reserve the space for the next chili cook off

» Raffle Winner- Tanya Folson YAY!



